
The Committee reviewed the draft FFPS Continuous Quality
Improvement (CQI) Plan. Members were invited to provide
final feedback ahead of its release. Additionally, updates to

the FFPS Implementation Brief were reviewed, offering
feedback on topics such as candidacy determination, safety
monitoring, and service coordination. Suggestions included

adding case examples, fiscal guidance, and an executive
summary to support clarity and usability across counties. 

We’re also pleased to share that seven committee vacancies
have been filled, including three individuals with lived

experience, as well as representatives from a faith-based
organization, an advocacy CBO, county office of education,

and the Southern Region child welfare sector.

WHAT’S NEXT?

The Community Pathway Advisory Subcommittee meets next on June 13,
2025. The Subcommittee will discuss considerations for creating Family Well-

Being Plans. Some other topics that the Community Pathway Advisory
Subcommittee anticipates exploring includes:

Progress on the Child Welfare System–California Automated Response and
Engagement System (CWS-CARES)

Fiscal Workgroup development and coordination strategies
Ongoing support for cross-agency collaboration and training needs

APRIL 11 ,  2025
MEETING UPDATES

Community Pathway 
Advisory Subcommittee

Learn more
about who is

on the
Committee

COMMUNITY PATHWAY
ADVISORY SUBCOMMITTEE

ROSTER
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